
Sample Voicemail from Company Executive to their Employees 
If you want to customize your message and include additional information, you can visit 
Ventegra’s Respiratory Illness Resource Center. Your members may use the link as well. 

 

MESSAGE: 
Greetings, Team! 

As you know, cold and flu season is now underway. Your health and safety are our top 
priority, so I’m reaching out today with an important reminder to stay up to date on your 
immunizations.  

Every year, respiratory diseases such as flu, COVID-19, and RSV cause hundreds of 
thousands of hospitalizations and thousands of deaths in the United States. Thankfully we 
now have more tools than ever to protect you, your loved ones, and your colleagues. 

Flu, COVID, and RSV vaccinations are available to you through your pharmacy benefit at NO 
COST to you, so please check with local pharmacies as soon as possible to get vaccinations 
scheduled for you and all eligible loved ones. Together, with your help, we will get through 
this pandemic and be stronger as a result. 

For more information, please visit our intranet. 

Stay safe. Be well. 

 

https://www.ventegra.org/resourceCenter/RespiratoryIllnesses.aspx
https://www.ventegra.org/resourceCenter/RespiratoryIllnesses.aspx

